
2024 Annual Meeting
8:30 - 9:00 a.m. Registration (Continental breakfast provided)
9:00 - 9:10 a.m. Welcome and Business Meeting
9:10 - 9:55 a.m. The Value of Property Appraisals Today

Mark Hessel, Senior Vice President, HCA Asset Management

The last three years have seen an unprecedented confluence of skyrocketing 
property rates, extreme weather events and rapidly escalating costs of construction. 
Maintaining a consistent professional appraisal plan is important for exposure 
analysis and value accuracy.    

Key takeaways will include:
1. Understanding what exposure analysis data is being requested today;  
2. Walking through ‘best practices’ relative to valuation and annual trending; 
4. Gaining an overall understanding of the events and conditions driving construction 
costs today.

9:55 - 10:05 a.m. Break

10:05 - 11:00 a.m. General FOIA Training for Public Bodies
Alexander McDaniel, Esquire, Crenshaw, Ware & Martin, P.L.C. 

The intricacies of FOIA can be confusing, even for seasoned public 
employees. The Code of Virginia requires that all elected officials and 
specified executive staff receive FOIA training “within two months after assuming the 
local elected office,” and thereafter additional training once every two years.

This presentation will provide a general overview of FOIA, while addressing 
commonly asked questions relating to public meetings and public records. A 
legislative update on changes to the Act proposed through the 2024 General 
Assembly will also be provided.

11:00 - 11:30 a.m. Auditing Your HR Function
Tina Stevens, Director of Human Resources, VRSA

Management of human resources is an essential function for all 
organizations regardless of the number of employees. This presentation 
will cover VRSA’s HR Self Audit and critical areas you should review routinely to 
ensure compliance with and reduce the likelihood of employment liability claims.

11:30 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. Lunch
12:15 p.m. Raffle
12:30 - 3:00 p.m. OPTIONAL: Risk Manager Forum

We will host our risk manager forum in the afternoon for an interactive discussion on 
the common challenges and questions from members. These types of engagements 
allow us to continue to deliver services and hold conversations that matter.  We will 
also provide updates from the last the 2023 forum.


